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December 14, 2023  
 
Laura M. Fulton  
Senior Counsel 
San Diego Gas & Electric Company 
8330 Century Park Court, CP32F 
San Diego, CA 92123-1548 
LFulton@SDGE.com 
 
Re: San Diego Gas & Electric Company’s Request to Resubmit its November 1, 2023, Change 
Order Request 
 
Submitted to the 2023 to 2025 Electrical Corporation Wildfire Mitigation Plans docket (2023-
2025-WMPs) 
 
Ms. Fulton:  
 
The Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety (Energy Safety) approves San Diego Gas & Electric 
Company’s (SDG&E’s) request to revise and resubmit its November 1, 2023, Change Order 
Request by December 19, 2023.  
 
On November 1, 2023, SDG&E submitted a Change Order Request to its 2023-2025 Wildfire 
Mitigation Plan. On December 13, 2023, SDG&E requested permission from Energy Safety to 
revise and resubmit the request no later than December 19, 2023. SDG&E’s request to submit a 
revised Change Order Request is granted. Energy Safety will evaluate this new Change Order 
Request in place of the Change Order Request SDG&E submitted on November 1, 2023. 
 
Comments on SDG&E’s revised Change Order Request must be submitted within 20 days of the 
date SDG&E submits the revised Change Order Request. Comments must be submitted to 
Energy Safety’s e-filing system in the 2023 to 2025 Electrical Corporation Wildfire Mitigation 
Plans docket (2023-2025-WMPs). For more information, see Energy Safety’s 2023-2025 Wildfire 
Mitigation Plan Process and Evaluation Guidelines, in particular Section 6.2 “Public Comments” 
and Section 12 “Change Order Requests.”1 
 
  

 
1 Energy Safety’s 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Process and Evaluation Guidelines 
(https://efiling.energysafety.ca.gov/eFiling/Getfile.aspx?fileid=53287&shareable=true, accessed December 8, 
2023). 
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Should you have questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact Sara Moore 
at Sara.Moore@energysafety.ca.gov.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Shannon O’Rourke 
Deputy Director | Electrical Infrastructure Directorate 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety  
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